
NEWSLETTER 
12th May 2023 

Although short, this week has been jam-packed! Year 6 have 
been working hard, sitting their SATs tests this week. We 
are so proud of you all, as you have come in early for 
your SATs breakfast and been really focused 
throughout the tests.  
 
Rabbit and Owl class enjoyed a fantastic tirp to 
Banham Zoo on Wednesday. One pupil told me 
excitedly that he had even seen a lion. Your 
teachers were so proud of you with your great 
behaviour making Howard Community Academy 
proud.  
 
Badger and Hedgehog classes also enjoyed their 
reading cafes this week. There was a coronation 
theme with Hedgehog with crown biscuits being 
made by the children. It is great to have parents in 
school and we love to share our learning with you. 
 
Please ensure that you have signed up to the new online ordering 
system to book your child’s lunches in advance as we will not be able to take orders on 
the day. It goes live the week commencing 22nd May. Innovate staff will be on hand on 
Tuesday at pick up to help you register. 
We look forward to welcoming you for our Moving Forwards together meeting on 17th May 
at 3.30pm. There will be activities for the children and refreshments. Everyone welcome!  

Mrs Weir 

Coming up at Howard…… 

Wednesday 17th May at 9am– Fox class reading café 

Wednesday 17th May at 3.30pm Moving Forwards Together in school hall 

Thursday 18th May at 9am– Otter class reading café 

Thursday 18th May at 9am– Owl class assembly followed by  Owl class reading café 

A Message From Staff 

 
 

Headteacher Awards I am pleased to announced the following pupils have 

received a Headteacher Award.  Congratulations! 

Ivan R Rhys B David D 

Daisy W Jack P Jack R 

Headteacher 

Awards 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media 

pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

otter@howardprimary.org for Otter class, 

badger@howardprimary.org for Badger class. 

Stars of the Week 
Ms Sheepshanks and Mr Pearlman for their additional 

support and flexibility for SATs. 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

Meg and Mog 

Helen Nicoll and  

Jan Pienkowski 

African Tales: A Barefoot 

Collection 

Gcina Mlophe 

Skellig 

David Almond 

SEND News from Mrs Wakeman 

 

This week information 
about an opportunity 
to get any advice that 
you may need about 
SEND and to find out 
about services that 
the local authority 
offer at the family hub 
on Tuesday 16

th
 May. 

Dates for your diary 

17th May at 3.30pm– 

Moving Forwards 

Together at Howard 

17th May– Owl class 

assembly 

26th May– Trade Fair 

29th May-2nd June– 

Half term break 

Attendance 

This week 91.8% of our children attended school. It has 

been lovely to see you all. Do let us know if we can help in 

any way. 

Please note that we are unable to authorise term time 

holidays according to government guidelines and penalty 

fines may apply. 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

